Gavin's News

NEW STORE OPENING

Written by Gavin Brown
A new store is opening on 52nd Street. The store will be called Lightbulbs-R-Us. It will stock lightbulbs and

lightbulb accessories. It is expected to open on February 13th, 2022. "It is expected to be a very successful
business that should bring jobs to the area" said Joe Johnson.
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